OTHER AGENCIES AND ORGANIZATIONS
QCAusa
The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) announces a public meeting to which all persons are invited.

DATE AND TIME: Thursday, May 17, 2012, 5:30 p.m. – 6:30 p.m. (EDT)

PLACE: St. Joseph Bay State Buffer Preserve, 3915 S.R. 30A, Port St. Joe, FL 32456

GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: The public meeting is being held to present proposed improvements to State Road (S.R.) 30A from S.R. 30E (Cape San Blas Road) to S.R. 30 (U.S. 98) in Gulf County. Proposed improvements include widening and resurfacing of the existing roadway as well as drainage improvements. The bridge rail and guardrail along the Simmons Bayou Bridge located on the project will also be updated.

A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: Sandra Lamb, P.E., (850)638-2288, by email: sandra.lamb@atkins global.com.

Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least seven days before the workshop/meeting by contacting: Sandra Lamb, P.E., at the contact information listed above. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).
